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Department of Education
Region VI, Central Visayas

DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE
Sudion, Lahug, Cebu City

December 10, 2015

DIVISIONQMEMORANDUM
No. gﬁ_SQ ,S.2015

BASA PILIPINAS MEETING ON POST YOLANDA PROJECT IN NORTHERN CEBU

To: Assistant Superintendents
Division Supervisors/Coordinators
District Supervisors/OICs

1. This Office announces the conduct of the Basa Pilipinas Meeting on Post Yolanda Project in
Northern Cebu at Diamond Suites and Residences, Ayala Business Center, Cebu City on Friday,
December 11, 2015 at 1:30-4:00 PM.

2. Participants to this meeting are the Assistant Superintendents, Division Supervisors/
Coordinators, Division DRRMO and District Supervisors/OICs of Yolanda affected districts.

3. The following will be discussed during the meeting:
a. results of the Psychological First Aid Training for Guidance Coordinators;
b. highlights of the joint monitoring visits conducted by DepED Cebu Province and Basa Pilipinas
on the implementation of Post Yolanda interventions; and
¢. action points on Post Yolanda assistance in Northern Cebu.

4. Expenses for snacks and venue rental shall be shouldered by USAID Basa Pilipinas, while
travelling expenses shall be chargeable against Division MOOE Funds, subject to the usual accounting
and auditing rules and regulation.

5. This Memorandum serves as participants’ Authority to Travel.
6. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
N~
RHEA M GTUD, Ed.D., CESO VI

Sch % sion Superintendent

Talephone Numbers: Waebsite : www.depedcebuprovince.com
Schools Division Superintendent: {032) 255-6405 E-mail Add : depedcebuprovince@yahoo.com
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent: {032) 414-7457

Accounting Section: (032) 254-2632
Disbursing Section: (032} 255-4401
Admin/Legal: {032) 253-7847
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FROM THE AMERICAN PEOPLE

7 December 2015

Dr. Rhea Mar. A. Angtud
Schools Division Superintendent
DepEd Cebu Province Division
Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

ATTN: Dr. Mary Ann Flores, Education Program Supervisor/ Basa Coordinator
Dear Dr. Angtud:
Greetings from Basa Pilipinas!

We are very pleased to share with you that we are on our final stages of completing our Post-
Typhoon Haiyan (Yolanda) Disaster Education Recovery Assistance in Northern Cebu. The
distribution of classroom materials on disaster preparedness and management will be
completed come December 16. This was made possible because of the effective partnership
between Basa and DepEd.

In this connection, we will be requesting for a closeout meeting with you, your ASDSs,
concerned division supervisors and coordinators and district heads on December 11 at 1:30pm
at Diamond Suites and Residences, Ayala Business Center, Cebu City. The following are the
objectives of the meeting:

o share results of Psychological First Aid Training for Guidance Coordinators

o discuss highlights of the joint monitoring visits conducted by DeptD Cebu Province and

Basa Pilipinas on the implementation of Post Yolanda interventions
e discuss action points on Post Yolanda assistance in Northern Cebu

Basa Pilipinas will provide PM snacks. We hope that DepEd can shoulder the transportation and
lodging requirements of participants, as necessary.

You may contact our Cebu Team Leader, Ms. Melanie P. Sebial, at {032) 236 6943 or 0933 456
1435, should you have concerns.

Thank you so much.
Sincerely,

Marcial A. Salvatierra

Chief of Party




